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I strongly oppose OHA having the authority to dictate to a large body of health 

professionals. As a massage therapist, I have strongly disagreed with their arbitrary 

and unscientific rules and mandates that have compromised the health of the 

population. For instance, the gold standard of scientific data, Cochrane, published 

what we already knew: masks do not help to prevent the spread of respiratory 

illnesses in community settings. The use of masks instilled fear in the public as well 

as it induced tribalism and virtue signaling, changing our society permanently as well 

as it destroyed interpersonal relationships due to the controversy. They also tried to 

force the vaccine upon health professionals, even though the data is showing 

widespread disability and high mortality rates post introduction. People are dying 

suddenly. It also has been shown in scientific studies to increase your risk of 

contracting COVID by 44%, so it obviously has done nothing to curb transmission, 

thereby proving how arbitrary and unnecessary the mandates were. The OHA is 

authoritarian and biased, influenced by big pharma. They are unelected officials who 

do not have the insight, knowledge or wherewithal to oversee such a broad range of 

medical professionals. The OHA is a dangerous, power hungry organization and they 

must be stopped.  


